CITY OF VINELAND, NJ

RESOLUTION NO. 2020-+28

A RESOLUTION AMENDING RESOLUTION NO. 2018-497,
TO EXTEND THE PERIOD OF THE CONTRACT ISSUED
TO J. BISHOP CONSTRUCTION INC., MILLVILLE, NJ FOR
SNOW REMOVAL SERVICES AND ASSOCIATED
EQUIPMENT.

WHEREAS, on December 11, 2018, the City Council of the City of Vineland adopted
Resolution No. 2018-497, awarding an Open-End Contract to J. Bishop Construction Inc.,
Millville, NJ for Snow Removal Services and Associated Equipment, bid specifications
providing for the option to renew for one (1) additional two (2) year term; and

WHEREAS, due to COVID-19 restrictions, it is in the best interest of the City of
Vineland, that Contract 2018-497, issued to J. Bishop Construction Inc., Millville, NJ, be
extended for a one (1) additional two (2) year term, beginning December 17, 2020 through
December 16, 2022; and

WHEREAS, the Department of Public Works and J. Bishop Construction Inc. have
agreed to extend the contract for a one (1) additional two (2) year term at the same hourly rates
of the original contract;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council of the City of Vineland
that Resolution No. 2018-497 is hereby amended to provide for a one (1) additional two (2) year
term to contract 2018-497, beginning December 17, 2020 through December 16, 2022, issued to
J. Bishop Construction Inc., Millville, NJ, for Snow Removal Services and Associated
Equipment, at the same hourly rates of the original contract;

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Chief Financial Officer has certified that the
funds for the contract to be awarded herein are available.

Adopted:

President of Council
ATTEST:

City Clerk
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FROM THE DESK OF
MIGUEL A. MERCADO

October 8, 2020

MEMORANDUM TO BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION:

RE: Resolution Request to Extend Contract for Snow Removal Services and
Associated Equipment for the City of Vineland

Request to extend Contract 2018-497 awarded by Resolution No. 2018-497 to
J. Bishop Construction Inc., 2348 Millville Ave., Millville, NJ 08332 for the
period December 17, 2020 through December 16, 2022. The bid specifications
and contract included the option for one (1) additional (2) year term and as
such the City wishes to exercise this renewal option. The Using Department
and J. Bishop Construction Inc. both have agree to extend this contract
through December 16, 2022 at the same hourly rates of the original contract.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me.

Sincerely,

MZ A /%’;/(

A. Mercado, QPA
Purchasing Agent





